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Family Law Concentrate Jul 24 2022 Family Law Concentrate is written and designed to
help you succeed. Written by experts and covering all key topics, Concentrate guides
help focus your revision and maximise your exam performance. Each guide includes
revision tips, advice on how to achieve extra marks, and a thorough and focused
breakdown of the key topics and cases. Revision guides you can rely on: trusted by
lecturers, loved by students... "I have always used OUP revision and Q&A books and
genuinely believe they have helped me get better grades" - Anthony Poole, law
student, Swansea University "The detail in this revision textbook is phenomenal and
is just what is needed to push your exam preparation to the next level" - Stephanie
Lomas, law student, University of Central Lancashire "It is a little more in-depth
than other revision guides, and also has clear diagrams and teaches ways to obtain
extra marks. These features make it unique" - Godwin Tan, law student, University
College London "The concentrate revision guides stand out against other revision
guides" - Renae Haynes Williams, law student, Bangor University "The exam style
questions are brilliant and the series is very detailed, prepares you well" Frances Easton, law student, University of Birmingham "The accompanying website for
Concentrate is the most impressive I've come across" - Alice Munnelly, law student,
Kings College London Online Resources Packed with essential information, key cases,
revision tips, exam Q&As, and more, Family Law Concentrate is also supported by
extensive online resources to take your learning further (www.oup.com/lawrevision/):
- Pinpoint which areas you need to concentrate on with the diagnostic test - Test
your knowledge with the multiple-choice questions and receive feedback on your
answers - Improve your essay skills using the outline answers for guidance on what
to include and how to structure your answer - Revise the facts and principles of key
cases using the interactive flashcards - Learn the important terms and definitions
using the interactive glossary - Check that you have covered the main points of a
topic using the key facts checklists - Achieve better marks following the advice on
revision and exam technique by experienced examiner Nigel Foster
Evidence Concentrate Sep 14 2021 The Evidence Concentrate is written and designed
to help you succeed. Written by experts and covering all key topics, Concentrate
guides help focus your revision and maximise your exam performance. Each guide
includes revision tips, advice on how to achieve extra marks, and a thorough
andfocused breakdown of the key topics and cases.Revision guides you can rely on:

trusted by lecturers, loved by students...
Land Law Concentrate Apr 21 2022 Land LawConcentrate is written and designed to
help you succeed. Written by experts and covering all key topics, Concentrate guides
help focus your revision and maximise your exam performance. Each guide includes
revision tips, advice on how to achieve extra marks, and a thorough and
focusedbreakdown of the key topics and cases.Revision guides you can rely on:
trusted by lecturers, loved by students..."I have always used OUP revision and QandA
books and genuinely believe they have helped me get better grades" - Anthony Poole,
law student, Swansea University"The detail in this revision textbook is phenomenal
and is just what is needed to push your exam preparation to the next level" Stephanie Lomas, law student, University of Central Lancashire"It is a little more
in-depth than other revision guides, and also has clear diagrams and teaches ways to
obtain extra marks. These features make it unique" - Godwin Tan, law student,
University College London"The concentrate revision guides stand out against other
revision guides" - Renae Haynes Williams, law student, Bangor University"The exam
style questions are brilliant and the series is very detailed, prepares you well" Frances Easton, law student, University of Birmingham"The accompanying website for
Concentrate is the most impressive I've come across" - Alice Munnelly, law student,
Kings College LondonOnline ResourcesPacked with essential information, key cases,
revision tips, exam QandAs, and more, Land Law Concentrate is also supported by
extensive online resources to take your learning further
(www.oup.com/lawrevision/):- Pinpoint which areas you need to concentrate on with
the diagnostic test- Test your knowledge with the multiple-choice questions and
receive feedback on your answers- Improve your essay skills using the outline
answers for guidance on what to include and how to structure your answer- Revise the
facts and principles of key cases using the interactive flashcards- Learn the
important terms and definitions using the interactive glossary- Check that you have
covered the main points of a topic using the key facts checklists- Achieve better
marks following the advice on revision and exam technique by experienced examiner
Nigel Foster
Contract Law Revision Concentrate 2021 2 Volume Set Feb 07 2021
Intellectual Property Concentrate Nov 16 2021 Intellectual Property Concentrate is
written and designed to help you succeed. Accurate and reliable, Concentrate guides
help focus your revision and maximise your exam performance. Each guide includes
revision tips, advice on how to achieve extra marks, and a thorough and focused
breakdown of the key topics and cases.
Concentrate Questions and Answers Contract Law Jun 18 2019 This essential Q&A study
and revision guide contains a variety of model answers and plans to give you the
confidence to tackle any essay or problem question, and give you the skills you need
to excel in law exams and coursework assignments.
Human Rights Law Concentrate Oct 15 2021 Human Rights Law Concentrate is written
and designed to help you succeed. Accurate and reliable, Concentrate guides help
focus your revision and maximise your exam performance. Each guide includes revision
tips, advice on how to achieve extra marks, and a thorough and focussed breakdown of
the key topics and cases.
Equity and Trusts Concentrate Nov 23 2019 Equity and Trusts Concentrate is written
and designed to help you succeed. Accurate and reliable, Concentrate guides go above
and beyond, not only consolidating your learning but focusing your revision and
maximising your potential.
Tort Law Concentrate Mar 08 2021 Tort Law Concentrate is written and designed to
help you succeed. Accurate and reliable, Concentrate guides help focus your revision
and maximise your exam performance. Each guide includes revision tips, advice on how
to achieve extra marks, and a thorough and focused breakdown of the key topics and
cases.
Medical Law Concentrate May 22 2022 Medical Law Concentrate is written and designed

to help you succeed. Written by experts and covering all key topics, Concentrate
guides go above and beyond, not only consolidating your learning but focusing your
revision and maximising your exam performance. Each guide includes revision tips,
advice on how to achieve extra marks, and a thorough and focused breakdown of the
key topics and cases. Revision guides you can rely on: trusted by lecturers, loved
by students... "The Concentrate books are my favourite revision guides as the
quality of the information is always more comprehensive than others." Carly
Hatchard, law student, University of Bolton "The Concentrate structure is extremely
good, it makes it so much easier to revise ... no key information is left out, it's
a great series." Emma Wainwright, law student, Oxford Brookes University I have
always used OUP revision and Q&A books and genuinely believe they have helped me get
better grades - Anthony Poole, law student, Swansea University The detail in this
revision textbook is phenomenal and is just what is needed to push your exam
preparation to the next level - Stephanie Lomas, law student, University of Central
Lancashire It is a little more in-depth than other revision guides, and also has
clear diagrams and teaches ways to obtain extra marks. These features make it unique
- Godwin Tan, law student, University College London The exam style questions are
brilliant and the series is very detailed, prepares you well - Frances Easton, law
student, University of Birmingham The accompanying website for Concentrate is the
most impressive I've come across - Alice Munnelly, law student, King's College
London Digital formats and resources The fourth edition is available for students
and institutions to purchase in a variety of formats, and is supported by extensive
online resources to take your learning further (www.oup.com/lawrevision/). The ebook offers a mobile experience and convenient access along with functionality
tools, navigation features, and links that offer extra learning support:
www.oxfordtextbooks.co.uk/ebooks The online resources include: - advice on revision
and exam technique from experienced examiner Nigel Foster; - a diagnostic test to
help you pinpoint areas to focus your revision on; - interactive glossary and key
cases to help you revise key terminology, facts, and principles; - multiple choice
questions to test your knowledge; and - outline answers to questions in the book.
EU Law Concentrate Aug 25 2022 EU Law Concentrate is written and designed to help
you succeed. Written by experts and covering all key topics, Concentrate guides help
focus your revision and maximise your exam performance. Each guide includes revision
tips, advice on how to achieve extra marks, and a thorough and focused breakdown of
the key topics and cases. Revision guides you can rely on: trusted by lecturers,
loved by students... "I have always used OUP revision and Q&A books and genuinely
believe they have helped me get better grades" - Anthony Poole, law student, Swansea
University "The detail in this revision textbook is phenomenal and is just what is
needed to push your exam preparation to the next level" - Stephanie Lomas, law
student, University of Central Lancashire "It is a little more in-depth than other
revision guides, and also has clear diagrams and teaches ways to obtain extra marks.
These features make it unique" - Godwin Tan, law student, University College London
"The concentrate revision guides stand out against other revision guides" - Renae
Haynes Williams, law student, Bangor University "The exam style questions are
brilliant and the series is very detailed, prepares you well" - Frances Easton, law
student, University of Birmingham "The accompanying website for Concentrate is the
most impressive I've come across" - Alice Munnelly, law student, Kings College
London Online Resources Packed with essential information, key cases, revision tips,
exam Q&As, and more, EU Law Concentrate is also supported by extensive online
resources to take your learning further (www.oup.com/lawrevision/): - Pinpoint which
areas you need to concentrate on with the diagnostic test - Test your knowledge with
the multiple-choice questions and receive feedback on your answers - Improve your
essay skills using the outline answers for guidance on what to include and how to
structure your answer - Revise the facts and principles of key cases using the
interactive flashcards - Learn the important terms and definitions using the

interactive glossary - Check that you have covered the main points of a topic using
the key facts checklists - Achieve better marks following the advice on revision and
exam technique by experienced examiner Nigel Foster
Contract Law Concentrate Oct 27 2022 Contract Law Concentrate is written and
designed to help you succeed. Written by experts and covering all key topics,
Concentrate guides go above and beyond, not only consolidating your learning but
focusing your revision and maximising your exam performance. Each guide includes
revision tips, advice on how to achieve extra marks, and a thorough and focused
breakdown of the key topics and cases. Revision guides you can rely on: trusted by
lecturers, loved by students... "The Concentrate books are my favourite revision
guides as the quality of the information is always more comprehensive than others."
Carly Hatchard, law student, University of Bolton "The Concentrate structure is
extremely good, it makes it so much easier to revise ... no key information is left
out, it's a great series." Emma Wainwright, law student, Oxford Brookes University I
have always used OUP revision and Q&A books and genuinely believe they have helped
me get better grades - Anthony Poole, law student, Swansea University The detail in
this revision textbook is phenomenal and is just what is needed to push your exam
preparation to the next level - Stephanie Lomas, law student, University of Central
Lancashire It is a little more in-depth than other revision guides, and also has
clear diagrams and teaches ways to obtain extra marks. These features make it unique
- Godwin Tan, law student, University College London The exam style questions are
brilliant and the series is very detailed, prepares you well - Frances Easton, law
student, University of Birmingham The accompanying website for Concentrate is the
most impressive I've come across - Alice Munnelly, law student, King's College
London Digital formats and resources The fifth edition is available for students and
institutions to purchase in a variety of formats, and is supported by extensive
online resources to take your learning further (www.oup.com/lawrevision/). The ebook offers a mobile experience and convenient access along with functionality
tools, navigation features, and links that offer extra learning support:
www.oxfordtextbooks.co.uk/ebooks The online resources include: - advice on revision
and exam technique from experienced examiner Nigel Foster; - a diagnostic test to
help you pinpoint areas to focus your revision on; - interactive glossary and key
cases to help you revise key terminology, facts, and principles; - multiple choice
questions to test your knowledge; and - outline answers to questions in the book.
Company Law Concentrate Feb 19 2022 Company Law Concentrate is written and designed
to help you succeed. Written by experts and covering all key topics, Concentrate
guides help focus your revision and maximise your exam performance. Each guide
includes revision tips, advice on how to achieve extra marks, and a thorough
andfocused breakdown of the key topics and cases.Revision guides you can rely on:
trusted by lecturers, loved by students..."I have always used OUP revision and QandA
books and genuinely believe they have helped me get better grades" - Anthony Poole,
law student, Swansea University"The detail in this revision textbook is phenomenal
and is just what is needed to push your exam preparation to the next level" Stephanie Lomas, law student, University of Central Lancashire"It is a little more
in-depth than other revision guides, and also has clear diagrams and teaches ways to
obtain extra marks. These features make it unique" - Godwin Tan, law student,
University College London"The concentrate revision guides stand out against other
revision guides" - Renae Haynes Williams, law student, Bangor University"The exam
style questions are brilliant and the series is very detailed, prepares you well" Frances Easton, law student, University of Birmingham"The accompanying website for
Concentrate is the most impressive I've come across" - Alice Munnelly, law student,
Kings College LondonOnline ResourcesPacked with essential information, key cases,
revision tips, exam QandAs, and more, Company Law Concentrate is also supported by
extensive online resources to take your learning further
(www.oup.com/lawrevision/):- Pinpoint which areas you need to concentrate on with

the diagnostic test- Test your knowledge with the multiple choice questions and
receive feedback on your answers- Improve your essay skills using the outline
answers for guidance on what to include and how to structure your answer- Revise the
facts and principles of key cases using the interactive flashcards- Learn the
important terms and definitions using the interactive glossary- Explore the subject
in more depth with extensive further reading recommendations- Achieve better marks
following the advice on revision and exam technique by experienced examiner Nigel
Foster- View the latest developments in the law from the author's Twitter feed
Commercial Law Concentrate Sep 26 2022 Commercial Law Concentrate is written and
designed to help you succeed. Written by experts and covering all key topics,
Concentrate guides go above and beyond, not only consolidating your learning but
focusing your revision and maximising your exam performance. Each guide includes
revision tips, advice on how to achieve extra marks, and a thorough and focused
breakdown of the key topics and cases. Revision guides you can rely on: trusted by
lecturers, loved by students... "I am hugely impressed by this little textbook on
the substance: it does a better and clearer job at explaining key issues than many
of the core texts. - Dr Eleni Frantziou, Associate Professor in Public Law & Human
Rights, Durham University "The Concentrate books are my favourite revision guides as
the quality of the information is always more comprehensive than others." Carly
Hatchard, law student, University of Bolton "This revision guide is excellent ... I
would certainly recommend it as a revision aid" - Claudia Carr, Principal Lecturer,
Hertfordshire Law School, University of Hertfordshire "The Concentrate structure is
extremely good, it makes it so much easier to revise ... no key information is left
out, it's a great series." Emma Wainwright, law student, Oxford Brookes University
"A really good overview of the key themes, tensions, and debates ... encourages
students to go that bit further to increase their chances of scoring better in the
assessment." - Professor Nicola Glover-Thomas, Professor of Law, University of
Manchester "I have always used OUP revision and Q&A books and genuinely believe they
have helped me get better grades" - Anthony Poole, law student, Swansea University
"Undoubtedly a good resource ... I would certainly recommend it as additional
material for modules assessed by examination." - Dr Ben Stanford, School of Law,
Liverpool John Moores University "The detail in this revision textbook is phenomenal
and is just what is needed to push your exam preparation to the next level" Stephanie Lomas, law student, University of Central Lancashire Take it online: The
6th edition is available in paperback, or e-book and is supported by extensive
online resources to take your learning further. Visit www.oup.com/lawrevision/ for
expert revision and study advice, self-test questions and answers, flashcard key
cases and glossary and outline answers to questions from the book.
Criminal Law Concentrate Jun 23 2022 'Criminal Law' covers the key topics found on
undergraduate and GDL courses. A range of pedagogical features help with the
preparation for exams and suggest numerous ways to improve marks. Written by an
experienced teacher and examiner, the book focuses on the needs of students to pass
their exams.
Equity & Trusts Concentrate Nov 04 2020 Accurate and accessible, Concentrate law
study and revision guides enable you to take exams with confidence. Including
revision tips and advice for extra marks, alongside a thorough and focussed
breakdown of the key topics and cases, this guide will help you to get the most out
of your revision and to maximise your performance in exams.
Land Law Concentrate Dec 05 2020 The Land Law Concentrate is written and designed
to help you succeed. Written by experts and covering all key topics, Concentrate
guides help focus your revision and maximise your exam performance. Each guide
includes revision tips, advice on how to achieve extra marks, and a thorough and
focused breakdown of the key topics and cases. Revision guies you can rely on:
trusted by lecturers, loved by students... "I have always used OUP revision and Q&A
books and genuinely believe they have helped me get better grades"- Anthony Poole,

law student, Swansea University "The detail in this revision textbook is phenomenal
and is just what is needed to push your exam preparation to the next level." Stephanie Lomas, law student, University of Central Lancashire "It is a little more
in-depth than other revision guides, and also has clear diagrams and teaches ways to
obtain extra marks. These features make it unique" - Godwin Tan, law student,
University College London "The concentrate revision guides stand out against other
revision guides" - Renae Haynes Williams, law student, Bangor University "The exam
style questions are brilliant and the series is very detailed, prepares you well" Frances Easton, law student, University of Birmingham "The accompanying website for
Concentrate is the most impressive I've come across" - Alice Munnelly, law student,
Kings College London "- it is a fantastic book. It covers absolutely all topics you
need for the course." - Emma McGeorge, law student, Strathclyde University
English Legal System Concentrate Aug 13 2021 English Legal System Concentrate is
written and designed to help you succeed. Written by experts and covering all key
topics, Concentrate guides help focus your revision and maximise your exam
performance. Each guide includes revision tips, advice on how to achieve extra
marks, and a thoroughand focused breakdown of the key topics and cases.Revision
guides you can rely on: trusted by lecturers, loved by students..."I have always
used OUP revision and QandA books and genuinely believe they have helped me get
better grades" - Anthony Poole, law student, Swansea University"The detail in this
revision textbook is phenomenal and is just what is needed to push your exam
preparation to the next level" - Stephanie Lomas, law student, University of Central
Lancashire"It is a little more in-depth than other revision guides, and also has
clear diagrams and teaches ways to obtain extra marks. These features make it
unique" - Godwin Tan, law student, University College London"The concentrate
revision guides stand out against other revision guides" - Renae Haynes Williams,
law student, Bangor University"The exam style questions are brilliant and the series
is very detailed, prepares you well" - Frances Easton, law student, University of
Birmingham"The accompanying website for Concentrate is the most impressive I've come
across" - Alice Munnelly, law student, Kings College LondonOnline ResourcesPacked
with essential information, key cases, revision tips, exam QandAs, and more, English
Legal System Concentrate is also supported by extensive online resources to take
your learning further (www.oup.com/lawrevision/):- Pinpoint which areas you need to
concentrate on with the diagnostic test- Test your knowledge with the multiplechoice questions and receive feedback on your answers- Improve your essay skills
using the outline answers for guidance on what to include and how to structure your
answer- Revise the facts and principles of key cases using the interactive
flashcards- Learn the important terms and definitions using the interactive
glossary- Check that you have covered the main points of a topic using the key facts
checklists- Achieve better marks following the advice on revision and exam technique
by experienced examiner Nigel Foster
Concentrate Questions and Answers Evidence Jan 26 2020 The Concentrate Q&As are a
result of a collaboration involving hundreds of law students and lecturers from
universities across the UK. The series offers you better support and a greater
chance to succeed on your law course than any of the competitors. 'A sure-fire way
to get a 1st class result' (Naomi M, Coventry University) 'My grades have
dramatically improved since I started using the OUP Q&A guides' (Glen Sylvester,
Bournemouth University) 'These first class answers will transform you into a first
class student' (Ali Mohamed, University of Hertfordshire) 'I can't think of better
revision support for my study' (Quynh Anh Thi Le, University of Warwick) 'I would
strongly recommend Q&A guides. They have vastly improved my structuring of exam
answers and helped me identify key components of a high quality answer' (Hayden
Roach, Bournemouth University) '100% would recommend. Makes you feel like you will
pass with flying colours' (Elysia Marie Vaughan, University of Hertfordshire) 'My
fellow students rave about this book' (Octavia Knapper, Lancaster University) 'The

best Q&A books that I've read; the content is exceptional' (Wendy Chinenye Akaigwe,
London Metropolitan University) 'I would not hesitate to recommend this book to a
friend' (Blessing Denhere, Coventry University)
Public Law Concentrate Apr 28 2020 Accurate and accessible, Concentrate guides
enable you to take exams with confidence. Including revision tips and advice for
extra marks, alongside a thorough and focussed breakdown of the key topics and
cases, this guide will help you to get the most out of your revision and to maximise
your performance in exams.
Criminal Law Revision Concentrate Pack Oct 23 2019 These two revision and study
guides have been packaged together to offer you great value when you're looking to
get the most out of your revision. Criminal Law Concentrate is the essential
revision and study guide for law students looking to consolidate knowledge and
achieve the best possible marks. Providing clear, succinct coverage of all the key
topics, it enables you to quickly grasp the fundamental principles of this area of
law and excel in your exams and coursework. Concentrate Q&A Criminal Law contains
model exam questions and answers, with expert advice on recognising what examiners
are looking for, structuring a first class answer, avoiding common exam mistakes and
making your answer stand out from the crowd.
Tort Law Revision Concentrate Pack Mar 28 2020 These two revision and study guides
have been packaged together to offer you great value when you're looking to get the
most out of your revision. Tort Law Concentrate is the essential revision and study
guide for law students looking to consolidate knowledge and achieve the best
possible marks. Providing clear, succinct coverage of all the key topics, it enables
you to quickly grasp the fundamental principles of this area of law and excel in
your exams and coursework. Concentrate Q&A Tort Law contains model exam questions
and answers, with expert advice on recognising what examiners are looking for,
structuring a first class answer, avoiding common exam mistakes and making your
answer stand out from the crowd.
International Law Concentrate Dec 17 2021 International Law Concentrate is written
and designed to help you succeed. Written by experts and covering all key topics,
Concentrate guides go above and beyond, not only consolidating your learning but
focusing your revision and maximising your exam performance. Each guide includes
revision tips, advice on how to achieve extra marks, and a thorough and focused
breakdown of the key topics and cases. Revision guides you can rely on: trusted by
lecturers, loved by students... "The Concentrate books are my favourite revision
guides as the quality of the information is always more comprehensive than others."
Carly Hatchard, law student, University of Bolton "The Concentrate structure is
extremely good, it makes it so much easier to revise ... no key information is left
out, it's a great series." Emma Wainwright, law student, Oxford Brookes University I
have always used OUP revision and Q&A books and genuinely believe they have helped
me get better grades - Anthony Poole, law student, Swansea University The detail in
this revision textbook is phenomenal and is just what is needed to push your exam
preparation to the next level - Stephanie Lomas, law student, University of Central
Lancashire It is a little more in-depth than other revision guides, and also has
clear diagrams and teaches ways to obtain extra marks. These features make it unique
- Godwin Tan, law student, University College London The exam style questions are
brilliant and the series is very detailed, prepares you well - Frances Easton, law
student, University of Birmingham The accompanying website for Concentrate is the
most impressive I've come across - Alice Munnelly, law student, King's College
London Digital formats and resources The fifth edition is available for students and
institutions to purchase in a variety of formats, and is supported by extensive
online resources to take your learning further (www.oup.com/lawrevision/). The ebook offers a mobile experience and convenient access along with functionality
tools, navigation features, and links that offer extra learning support:
www.oxfordtextbooks.co.uk/ebooks The online resources include: - advice on revision

and exam technique from experienced examiner Nigel Foster; - a diagnostic test to
help you pinpoint areas to focus your revision on; - interactive glossary and key
cases to help you revise key terminology, facts, and principles; - multiple choice
questions to test your knowledge; and - outline answers to questions in the book.
EU Law Concentrate Dec 25 2019 The EU Law Concentrate is written and designed to
help you succeed. Written by experts and covering all key topics, Concentrate guides
help focus your revision and maximise your exam performance. Each guide includes
revision tips, advice on how to achieve extra marks, and a thorough and focused
breakdown of the key topics and cases. Revision guides you can rely on: trusted by
lecturers, loved by students... "I have always used OUP revision and Q&A books and
genuinely believe they have helped me get better grades" - Anthony Poole, law
student, Swansea University "The detail in this revision textbook is phenomenal and
is just what is needed to push your exam preparation to the next level". - Stephanie
Lomas, law student, University of Central Lancashire "It is a little more in-depth
than other revision guides, and also has clear diagrams and teaches ways to obtain
extra marks. These features make it unique" - Godwin Tan, law student, University
College London "The concentrate revision guides stand out against other revision
guides" - Renae Haynes Williams, law student, Bangor University "The exam style
questions are brilliant and the series is very detailed, prepares you well" Frances Easton, law student, University of Birmingham "The accompanying website for
Concentrate is the most impressive I've come across" - Alice Munnelly, law student,
Kings College London "-it is a fantastic book. It covers absolutely all topics you
need for the course". - Emma McGeorge, law student, Strathclyde University
Criminal Law Jul 12 2021
Contract Law Concentrate Jun 30 2020 Contract Law Concentrate is a high quality
revision guide which covers the key topics found on undergraduate courses. A number
of pedagogical features help with the preparation for exams and suggest ways to
improve marks.
Public Law Concentrate Jun 11 2021 The Public Law Concentrate is written and
designed to help you succeed. Written by experts and covering all key topics,
Concentrate guides help focus your revision and maximise your exam performance. Each
guide includes revision tips, advice on how to achieve extra marks, and a thorough
andfocused breakdown of the key topics and cases.Revision guides you can rely on:
trusted by lecturers, loved by students...
Concentrate Questions and Answers Company Law Feb 25 2020 The Concentrate Q&As are
a result of a collaboration involving hundreds of law students and lecturers from
universities across the UK. The series offers you better support and a greater
chance to succeed on your law course than any of the competitors. 'A sure-fire way
to get a 1st class result' (Naomi M, Coventry University) 'My grades have
dramatically improved since I started using the OUP Q&A guides' (Glen Sylvester,
Bournemouth University) 'These first class answers will transform you into a first
class student' (Ali Mohamed, University of Hertfordshire) 'I can't think of better
revision support for my study' (Quynh Anh Thi Le, University of Warwick) 'I would
strongly recommend Q&A guides. They have vastly improved my structuring of exam
answers and helped me identify key components of a high quality answer' (Hayden
Roach, Bournemouth University) '100% would recommend. Makes you feel like you will
pass with flying colours' (Elysia Marie Vaughan, University of Hertfordshire) 'My
fellow students rave about this book.' (Octavia Knapper, Lancaster University) 'The
best Q&A books that I've read; the content is exceptional' (Wendy Chinenye Akaigwe,
London Metropolitan University) 'I would not hesitate to recommend this book to a
friend' (Blessing Denhere, Coventry University)
Company Law Concentrate Apr 09 2021 Accurate and accessible, Concentrate law study
and revision guides enable you to take exams with confidence. Including revision
tips and advice for extra marks, alongside a thorough and focussed breakdown of the
key topics and cases, this guide will help you to get the most out of your revision

and to maximise your performance in exams.
Criminal Law Concentrate Jan 18 2022 Criminal Law Concentrate is written and
designed to help you succeed. Written by experts and covering all key topics,
Concentrate guides help focus your revision and maximise your exam performance. Each
guide includes revision tips, advice on how to achieve extra marks, and a thorough
and focused breakdown of the key topics and cases. Revision guides you can rely on:
trusted by lecturers, loved by students... "I have always used OUP revision and Q&A
books and genuinely believe they have helped me get better grades" - Anthony Poole,
law student, Swansea University "The detail in this revision textbook is phenomenal
and is just what is needed to push your exam preparation to the next level" Stephanie Lomas, law student, University of Central Lancashire "It is a little more
in-depth than other revision guides, and also has clear diagrams and teaches ways to
obtain extra marks. These features make it unique" - Godwin Tan, law student,
University College London "The concentrate revision guides stand out against other
revision guides" - Renae Haynes Williams, law student, Bangor University "The exam
style questions are brilliant and the series is very detailed, prepares you well" Frances Easton, law student, University of Birmingham "The accompanying website for
Concentrate is the most impressive I've come across" - Alice Munnelly, law student,
Kings College London Online Resources Packed with essential information, key cases,
revision tips, exam Q&As, and more, Criminal Law Concentrate is also supported by
extensive online resources to take your learning further (www.oup.com/lawrevision/):
- Pinpoint which areas you need to concentrate on with the diagnostic test - Test
your knowledge with the multiple-choice questions and receive feedback on your
answers - Improve your essay skills using the outline answers for guidance on what
to include and how to structure your answer - Revise the facts and principles of key
cases using the interactive flashcards - Learn the important terms and definitions
using the interactive glossary - Check that you have covered the main points of a
topic using the key facts checklists - Achieve better marks following the advice on
revision and exam technique by experienced examiner Nigel Foster
EU Law Concentrate Aug 21 2019 Accurate and accessible, Concentrate law study and
revision guides enable you to take exams with confidence. Including revision tips
and advice for extra marks, alongside a thorough and focussed breakdown of the key
topics and cases, this guide will help you to get the most out of your revision and
to maximise your performance in exams.
Contract Law Concentrate Mar 20 2022 Contract Law Concentrate is written and
designed to help you succeed. Accurate and reliable, Concentrate guides help focus
your revision and maximise your exam performance. Each guide includes revision tips,
advice on how to achieve extra marks, and a thorough and focused breakdown of the
key topics and cases.
Human Rights Law Revision Concentrate Pack Oct 03 2020 These two revision and study
guides have been packaged together to offer you great value when you're looking to
get the most out of your revision. Human Rights Law Concentrate is the essential
revision and study guide for law students looking to consolidate knowledge and
achieve the best possible marks. Providing clear, succinct coverage of all the key
topics, it enables you to quickly grasp the fundamental principles of this area of
law and excel in your exams and coursework. Concentrate Q&A Human Rights and Civil
Liberties contains model exam questions and answers, with expert advice on
recognising what examiners are looking for, structuring a first class answer,
avoiding common exam mistakes and making your answer stand out from the crowd.
Medical Law Concentrate Sep 21 2019 Medical Law Concentrate is the essential study
and revision guide for law students looking to consolidate knowledge and achieve the
best possible marks in their exams. Providing clear, succinct coverage of the
essential topics, it enables you to quickly grasp the fundamental principles of this
area of law and excel in exams.
Business Law Concentrate Jan 06 2021 Business Law Concentrate is written and

designed to help you succeed. Accurate and reliable, Concentrate guides help focus
your revision and maximise your exam performance. Each guide includes revision tips,
advice on how to achieve extra marks, and a thorough and focused breakdown of the
key topics and cases.
EU Law Revision Concentrate Pack Jul 20 2019 These two revision and study guides
have been packaged together to offer you great value when you're looking to get the
most out of your revision. EU Law Concentrate is the essential revision and study
guide for law students looking to consolidate knowledge and achieve the best
possible marks. Providing clear, succinct coverage of all the key topics, it enables
you to quickly grasp the fundamental principles of this area of law and excel in
your exams and coursework. Concentrate Q&A EU Law contains model exam questions and
answers, with expert advice on recognising what examiners are looking for,
structuring a first class answer, avoiding common exam mistakes and making your
answer stand out from the crowd.
Family Law Concentrate Aug 01 2020 Accurate and accessible, this guide to family
law includes revision tips and advice for extra marks, alongside a thorough and
focused breakdown of the key topics and cases.
Employment Law Concentrate May 30 2020 Employment Law Concentrate is written and
designed to help you succeed. Written by experts and covering all key topics,
Concentrate guides go above and beyond, not only consolidating your learning but
focusing your revision and maximising your exam performance. Each guide includes
revision tips, advice on how to achieve extra marks, and a thorough and focused
breakdown of the key topics and cases. Revision guides you can rely on: trusted by
lecturers, loved by students... "The Concentrate books are my favourite revision
guides as the quality of the information is always more comprehensive than others."
Carly Hatchard, law student, University of Bolton "The Concentrate structure is
extremely good, it makes it so much easier to revise ... no key information is left
out, it's a great series." Emma Wainwright, law student, Oxford Brookes University I
have always used OUP revision and Q&A books and genuinely believe they have helped
me get better grades - Anthony Poole, law student, Swansea University The detail in
this revision textbook is phenomenal and is just what is needed to push your exam
preparation to the next level - Stephanie Lomas, law student, University of Central
Lancashire It is a little more in-depth than other revision guides, and also has
clear diagrams and teaches ways to obtain extra marks. These features make it unique
- Godwin Tan, law student, University College London The exam style questions are
brilliant and the series is very detailed, prepares you well - Frances Easton, law
student, University of Birmingham The accompanying website for Concentrate is the
most impressive I've come across - Alice Munnelly, law student, King's College
London Digital formats and resources The seventh edition is available for students
and institutions to purchase in a variety of formats, and is supported by extensive
online resources to take your learning further (www.oup.com/lawrevision/). The ebook offers a mobile experience and convenient access along with functionality
tools, navigation features, and links that offer extra learning support:
www.oxfordtextbooks.co.uk/ebooks The online resources include: - advice on revision
and exam technique from experienced examiner Nigel Foster; - a diagnostic test to
help you pinpoint areas to focus your revision on; - interactive glossary and key
cases to help you revise key terminology, facts, and principles; - multiple choice
questions to test your knowledge; and - outline answers to questions in the book.
Human Rights Law Concentrate Sep 02 2020 Human Rights Law Concentrate is written
and designed to help you succeed. Accurate and reliable, Concentrate guides help
focus your revision and maximise your exam performance. Each guide includes revision
tips, advice on how to achieve extra marks, and a thorough and focused breakdown of
the key topics and cases.
Tort Law Concentrate May 10 2021 'Tort Law' is a revision guide which covers key
topics found on undergraduate and GDL courses. A range of pedagogical features helps

with the preparation for exams and suggests numerous ways to improve marks,
providing revision tips and presenting key cases.
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